Lisa Vierling

From: Herbert Shannon Jr

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 12:59 PM
To: Lisa Vierling

Cc JoAnne Carlyle

Subject: ZA-20-20 Crossfit Rezoning

From: Judy Stalder <jstalder@northstate.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 12:32 PM

To: Herbert Shannon Jr <herb.shannon@highpointnc.gov>
Cc: 'Chris Dunbar' <cdunbar@blueridgecompanies.com>; 'lim Grdich' <jgrdich@blueridgecompanies.com>;

Tom Flanagan <tflanagan@blueridgecompanies.com>; stevew@cptengineering.com
Subject: Crossfit Rezoning

Herb,

BRC Spirit, the applicant for rezoning of property at 1801-1809 Eastchester Drive, requests a
continuance of the public hearing by City Council until February 15. We understand that any
changes in our request must be submitted to the Planning Department by February 2.

| will be at the public hearing to make the request.

Thank you,
Judy

Judy Stalder
THE STALDER GROUP LLC
PO BOX 5581 HIGH POINT NC 27262 336.688.2204



